
 
                                                 William Collins, Chairman                 Dave Morin, Selectmen Liaison   

       12 School Street · Hudson, New Hampshire 03051 · Tel: 603-886-6008 · Fax: 603-816-1291   

   

 

 

   

         CONSERVATION COMMISSION FIELD SITE WALK  

June 20, 2024   

   

The Town of Hudson Conservation Commission will be performing a field site walk on June 20, 2024, 

at 6:00 p.m. on property located at 12 Bockes Road. This review is to evaluate possible impacts of a 

proposed 13,200 square foot garage that would be constructed within the wetland buffer.   

   

As always members of the public are invited to participate.  

Next Regular Meeting:  Monday, July 08, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.   

   

   

William Collins    
______________________________   

William Collins, Chairman   

      

   

  
  

    
    

      
  


